
 

2 Westbrook Corporate Center 

Westchester, IL 60154 

United States 

 

January 10, 2022 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 

This is to inform you that Essentra has made the decision to obsolete our complete line of our Metal 
Core Screws.  Attached is a list of all of the SKU’s it affects.    Regrettable we are not able to offer any 
functional alternative to these parts.   
 
These parts went obsolete on December 15, 2021 due to unforeseen challenges imparted by pandemic-

related issue.   

 
If you have further questions please let me know. 

 

Best Regards, 

Cheryl Cummins 

Key Account Manager 

 

 

 


